Chinese New Year Early Closure Notice Dec 30, 2024

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be informed that our office will close early on Tuesday, 28th January 2025, from 12 noon
onwards for Chinese New Year celebrations. All services will resume on Friday, 31st January 2025.

What does this mean to you?

* Klang valley orders & tool deliveries placed on Monday, 27th Jan 2025 before 4.30pm will be delivered on
Tuesday, 28th Jan 2025, subject to stock availability.

* Qutstation orders & tool deliveries placed on Friday, 24th Jan 2025 before 4.30pm will be delivered on
Monday, 27th Jan 2025, subject to stock availability.

You will still be able to place your orders via Hilti Online at www.hilti.com.my

On behalf of Hilti Malaysia, we would like to wish everyone a prosperous Snake year! Gong Xi Fa Cai!

Yours sincerely,
Hilti (Malaysia) Sdn. Bhd
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